Dear Rector!

The Administration of Kyiv National University of Trade and Economics
congratulates you and all the staff of Cracow University of Economics with a
glorious 90th anniversary of the foundation!

Thanks to the fruitful creative work of the team your University has gained
high recognition not only in Poland but also abroad particularly in URraine and has
become one of the leading educationalinstitutions in Europe. Your University has a
long history and a significant educational experience in preparing modern specialists
with a high level of professionalism.

Starting from Municipal School of Economics established in 1882, High
School of Trade (1925) Academy of Economics (1975) and, finally, Cracow
University of Economics since July 2007 and up to now your wonderful institution
is a center of progressive economic thought.

At the same time, over the years of its existence establishment has gained own
reputation that meets the needs of the Polish economy in specialists who make their
contribution to strengthening the Polish state.

We are sure that after that long-term cooperation between our universities it
will continue to successfully develop and teams of highly qualified scientists and
educators will purposefully strive for new achievements in education and science.
The exchange of lecturers and students, participation in scientific conferences will
enable to better understand the process of reforming the economy of our countries,
enrich professional experience, get familiar with the culture and traditions of our
nations.

New stage of cooperation between our institutions was a joint development
of programs and projects, including this year submission for financing by two EU
Erasmus+ projects: “Modernization of educational programs for preparation of
specialists in the field of event tourism management based on professional
standards” and "Mobility in Turopean and non-European countries: student
exchange and staff exchange."

We express our deep respect to you personally and to the staff of the
University and wish you health and prosperity. Let the inspiration and desire for
creativity be your loyal companions, life be versatile and productive, and let your
way to further professionalgrowth be successful.

Sincerely yours, (\/ ’/ u{%

Rector, Professor Anatolii MAZARAKI




